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PRODUCER LICENSING BULLETIN NO. 2019-01

 

TO:  Licensed Oklahoma Agents 

RE:  UVED Re-Verification Request 

FROM: Oklahoma Insurance Department 

DATE:  May 1, 2019 

On January 1, 2018, in accordance to Senate Bill 115 signed by the Governor on April 24, 2017, the Department of 

Public Safety (DPS) transferred the Oklahoma Compulsory Insurance Verification System (OCIVS) to the Oklahoma 

Insurance Department (OID).   The OID implemented the new Oklahoma Insurance Verification System (OKIVS) on 

November 1, 2018. The new system has the ability to verify insurance using real-time connections with the 

insurance companies. The District Attorney’s Council (DAC)’s Uninsured Vehicle Enforcement Diversion Program 

(UVED) utilizes OKIVS to identify potentially uninsured vehicles. Any uninsured vehicle identified by UVED to be 

operating in violation of Title 47, Section 7-606 of the Oklahoma Status will be issued a UVED Notice to Respond. 

Re-Verification 

Should a policyholder receive a Notice to Respond from the Oklahoma Uninsured Vehicle Enforcement 

Diversion Program (UVED) and the notice is in error because the vehicle in question was insured on the 

date of the photograph, they may request a re-verification of their insurance status for the date specified 

on the notice. 

As Agents, you are able to electronically verify the insurance information using the Oklahoma Insurance 

Verification System at https://www.okivs.com.  

To register for the OKIVS Re-Verification, please click on the following link: 

https://www.okivs.com/Registration/VerifyAgent.aspx. You will need to provide your Producer License 

Number (assigned by the Oklahoma Insurance Department) and your Date of Birth to verify your license 

status. 

Once verified, you will complete the one-time setup of your online OKIVS re-verification account. In the 

future, you will use these credentials for the re-verification of all policy holders. 

Questions or concerns applicable to this bulletin should be directed to oidhelpdesk@oid.ok.gov, 

Oklahoma Insurance Department, Five Corporate Plaza, 3625 NW 56th, Suite 100, Oklahoma City, OK 

73112  
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